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29/11/18 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Christmas open morning/concert at 
10.45am on Friday 14th December.   
 
We invite you to come and make Christmas decorations with your children, 
enjoy Christmas music, mince pies and the children will then perform a few 
Christmas songs to you before going home at the normal time of 11.45am. 
Please use the Children’s centre entrance and a member of staff will be on 
the door to let you in at 10.45am. We will dismiss the children through the 
same door on that day. 
 
We really hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you then. 
Thanks again for all of your continued support. 
 
Miss Plant 
Childcare Leader 
 
Please tick the box and sign the slip below to let us know if you can attend.  
 
I cannot attend on Friday 14th December.  

 
I would like to attend on Friday 14th December. 
 
Child’s name:__________________________________________________. 
 
Adults attending:_______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


